
!"#$%&'(($)*+,-./$#00&.,1$#.,+&02$
3+1+2&$45$6767$
8697:;89<7$=>?>$

#.-@*2*(&$A0'?2$".@&+'/$#00&.,1$
$
Members Present: 
Heather Allard, Kristin Allard, Brendan Andrews, Tatiana Andrievskaya, Barbara Asiimwe, 
April Berteau, Robert Bolyard, Carol Brakenwagen, Amanda Broder, Laura Clayton, Steve 
DeVoe, Jenna Emerson, Bech Evans, Caleb Gilbert, Stephanie Glock, Katherine McGinn Hall, 
Nichole Hathaway, Alexandra Howe, Allison Spain, Christa Hagan-Howe, Rejeanne Jalbert, 
Jilliene Johnson, Mindy Kear, Jay LaShombe, Deb McAdoo, Claire McCollough, Jen 
O’Donnell, Michael O’Sullivan, Holly Pedrini, Katrina Preiss, Jon Reisenweaver, Joe Speidel, 
Donna Stevens, Emily Taylor, Kenneth Viglucci 
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Gary Derr, and 20+ members of the general staff public 
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Vice President Caleb Gilbert called the meeting to order at 12:05.  
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June meeting minutes were discussed. Several SC representatives had not yet read them, so while 
some revisions were suggested, the vote on the minutes was tabled until the September meeting.  
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The procedures for holding online meetings were discussed, including having a person assigned 
to 





A02&.,1: there may be an on-campus staff testing set-up but this has not been arranged to date. 
Otherwise you may need to participate in community pop-up clinics and will be able to go 
through supervisors for release time to take this test. But this has not been confirmed. So 
hopefully by the next week or two, we will get clarity on this question from Jes Kraus or Gary 
Derr.  
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